
MANAGER’S REPORT FOR AUGUST 2, 2013
GENERAL INFORMATION AND RESPONSES TO MAYOR & COMMISSIONER REQUESTS

Places to be this Week…

Village Council Meeting - The Village Council meeting will be held on Tuesday, August 6 at 7 p.m. in the                   

Council Chambers at Village Hall.

Future Calendar Reminders…

Long-Range Plan - The Long-Range Plan meeting will be held on Tuesday, August 20 following the Village                

Council meeting in the Village Hall Committee Room.

Budget Schedule - Below is the preliminary schedule for the FY14 Budget process.

Proposed Budget Published for Village Council 9/27/13

Saturday Budget Workshop 10/5/13

Budget First Reading on Council Agenda 10/8/13

Coffee with the Council 10/19/13

Public Hearing 11/5/13

Motion to Estimate Levy/Motion to Adopt Budget 11/12/13

Public Hearing - Tax Levy 12/10/13

Adoption of Tax Levy and Abatement of Debt Levies 12/17/13

New Teachers Luncheon - Council members are invited to attend the annual New Teachers Luncheon on

Aug. 13 at noon at Downers Delight Restaurant.

Maple Avenue Water Tower - The work at the Maple Avenue Water Tower was substantially completed this

week and the 1.5 million gallon water tower has been placed back in service.  The work included:

• Interior and exterior cleaning and re-coating for corrosion protection

• Safety improvements including enlarging head clearance on interior dry ladders, installing a top

platform curb, cover and lower toe bar, and

• Operational improvements including installing an overflow pipe screened flap gate, installing a

screen condensate drain pipe, and enlarging the roof manhole cover overlap.



Stormwater Open Houses - Over 100 residents attended three Village open house forums this week at the

Public Works facility to talk with staff and provide information about flooding from the April 18th storm

event.  The information gathered will be used to help finalize the Storm report and plan future drainage

improvements.  Staff members were available to answer questions and the input gathered will be used to help

finalize the Storm Report and plan future drainage improvements. A final report with recommendations will be

completed and available on the Village website in August, in time for the 2014 budget process, which begins in

September.


